
 
 

Aerosol Spray Deodorants 

Aerosol Spray Deodorants are not to be brought to school as they pose a health risk to students and staff through 
the potential for asthma attacks and allergic reactions.  

Aerosol Spray Deodorants will be confiscated by a staff member and can be collected by a parent/carer. If students 
need deodorant at school, they are encouraged to use roll on deodorants. 


